
 

 

 

 

 

March 31, 2025 

 

 

To Whom it may concern: 

 

Please note, that on March 28th 2025, Polly Peters and I did an annual audit on the 

BWRMA books.   

 

The books were in excellent order.  We found that every transaction successfully 

corresponded to the bank statements.  All activity was correctly recorded and all 

reconciled. 

 

Many thanks to Bridgette for the excellent work. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Laurie Davis 

Volunteer 


